


Toughened 
Extra Strong
In comparison to normal 
annealed glassware, 
the Diva tempered opal 
glassware has greater 
resistance to impact and 
have a longer usage life.

Super 
white
Enhanced whiteness is an 
outstanding feature with 
the Diva collection. We 
use the fi nest quality of 
chemical components to 
enhance the subtle glow
of opal, making it whiter 
than ever.

Break 
Resistant
In an unlikely event of 
breakage, Diva tempered 
opal glassware shatters 
into harmless fragments, 
in contrast to the 
annealed glassware.

Microwave
Safe
All our range of products 
are completely safe to 
use in the microwave.

Scratch 
Resistance
The extraordinary 
glazing fi red under highly 
controlled conditions 
ensures strong resistance 
to scratches and abrasions.

Dishwasher 
Safe
Advanced technology 
and process used for 
tempering ensures far 
greater resistance to 
impact and thermal shock 
to make Diva range safe 
to use in the dishwasher.

Super
Light
The European technology 
used to craft these 
products ensures much 
lighter and signifi cantly 
thinner wares with almost 
zero surface porosity.

100%
Hygienic
The special glaze fi red 
at high temperatures 
not only gives all our 
products a smooth and 
polished fi nish, but also 
ensures a non-porous 
surface for higher levels 
of hygiene.

Bone Ash 
Free
Our products are 
completely bone ash-free, 
meaning 100%-vegetarian.

Toughened 
Extra Strong
In comparison to normal 
annealed glassware, 
the Diva tempered opal 
glassware has greater 
resistance to impact and 
have a longer usage life.

Microwave
Safe
All our range of products 
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use in the microwave.

Advanced technology 
and process used for 
tempering ensures far 
greater resistance to 
impact and thermal shock 
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to use in the dishwasher.

The special glaze fi red 
at high temperatures 
not only gives all our 
products a smooth and 
polished fi nish, but also 
ensures a non-porous 
surface for higher levels 

Keeping with the tradition 
of constant innovation, 
the stylish range of square 
shapes was launched, known 
as the Quadra Collection 
from Diva. The Quadra 
Collection promises to add a 
trendy & contemporary feel 
to your dining experience.



MIDNIGHT BLACK

MIDNIGHT RED

GOLDEN SHADES

BELLADONNA

AUTUMNAL

BLOSSOMS

SUMMERTIDE

SNOWDROP



QUARTER PLATE
205 mm

SOUP PLATE 9”
225 mm

SERVING BOWL
200 mm  1.2 L

MULTIUTILITY BOWL
145 mm  430 ml

VEG BOWL
115 mm  210 ml

PLATTER
325 mm

FULL PLATE
278 mm

CUP & SAUCER
190 ml

COFFEE CUP & SAUCER
125 ml

COFFEE MUG
190 ml

COFFEE CUP
125 ml
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DINNER SET 21 PCS DINNER SET 23 / 29 PCS

COFFEE TIME SET 8 PCS

FULL PLATE SET 6 PCS QUARTER PLATE SET 6 PCS

MULTIUTILITY BOWL SET 2 PCS DESSERT SET 7 PCS

COFFEE MUG SET 6 PCS COFFEE CUP SET 6 PCS

COFFEE CUP & SAUCER SET 12 PCSCUP & SAUCER SET 12 PCS
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